
The Regional Parks 8& Greenspaces 

Advisory Committee Meeting 

scheduled for 

Tues., October 1, 2002 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

The next meeting is scheduled for 

November 5, 2002, 6:30 p.m.
Metro Room 270

Questions, call or e-mail Pat Sullivan at 503-797-1870 or sullivanp@metro.dst.or.us

mailto:sullivanp@metro.dst.or.us

